
  
  

Mayor of London and  

Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 21 December 2023 

   

 

Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  

Dame Lynne Owens – Deputy Commissioner  

 

Supported by:  

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 

Lisa Kitto – Chief Finance Officer, MOPAC 

Clare Davies, Chief People and Resources Officer, MPS  

David Bellamy – Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 

 

Apologies 

Sir Mark Rowley – Commissioner 

Diana Luchford – CEO, MOPAC 

 

 

 

 

1. Budget 

There was a discussion of the next steps in finalising the MOPAC/MPS budget 

2024/25.  

 

 

2. New Year’s Eve 

The MPS’s policing arrangements for the New Year’s Eve celebrations were discussed.  

 

 

3. Operational Update 

The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on other operational matters. 

 

 

 

_______________________________  

 


